
 

 

 

 

INFORMATION NOTICE 
April 2, 2019  
 
Preparing for the Green Line LRT: Ramsay Utility Work – 11 Street S.E. and 26 Ave S.E.  
11 Street S.E. utility relocation starting April 3, 2019  
 
In preparation for the Green Line LRT, The City will be completing several Enabling Works 
construction projects along the future Green Line alignment. These projects include utility 
relocations and land preparation. Doing this work now ensures the right-of-way will be ready for 
major Green Line construction scheduled to start on tracks and stations in 2020. 

Throughout early 2019, enabling works construction projects will be ongoing in the area of 11 
Street S.E. and 26 Avenue S.E. In order to prepare the area for Green Line, multiple utilities need 
to be relocated.  

11 Street S.E. / 26 Avenue S.E. traffic impacts  
April 3 – July  
Crews will be working along 11 St. S.E. and 26 Ave S.E. over the course of the next 3 months 
and various detours and parking restrictions will need to be in place to allow for the relocation of 
Shaw, TELUS, and ENMAX utilities. Two-way traffic will be maintained along 11 St. S.E. and 26 
Ave. S.E. but motorists are reminded to follow detour signage in the area.  

Large truck 
detours  

Large trucks will 
be detoured off 
southbound 11 
St S.E. onto 
Portland St. S.E. 
to allow for safe 
passage through 
the area.  

 
 
Pedestrian 
access along 11 
St. S.E. and 26 
Ave. S.E. will be 
maintained.  



Bus detours 
April 3 – May 15  
Beginning Wednesday, April 3, various Calgary Transit routes will be detoured around 
construction via Portland Street S.E. Bus stops 5865, 4505,3876, and 3913 will be relocated to 
Portland St. SW.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


